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Pupils of the Half Term 
Class 1:  Brooke Holyer 

Class 2:  Freddie Mortimer 

 

Pen Licence Awards 
Ebony Bainbridge, Tom Marley 

 

Individual team point winners 
Class 1 Isobel Cook, William Whitmarsh   

Class 2  Ebony Bainbridge, Tom Marley 

 

Winning Team 
Leopards – 513 points 

 

 
 

 

 
 

We are very pleased to announce that we have made 2 new staff appointments,  Mrs Rayner 

will be starting with us as class 2’s part time teacher after Easter. Mrs Llewellyn, who is 

working with us at the moment, will be continuing to work with Class 2 after Christmas.  

 

It has been busy week for everyone, am sure you all enjoyed our Christmas performance on 

Wednesday night. We heard this morning that we raised £245.82 for Guide Dogs for the Blind 

following our carol singing at Tesco’s on Thursday.  

 

Thank you to all who were able to join us for the carol singing in the village last Thursday, we 

raised an amazing £135.00, well done everyone!  

 

Just a reminder that we start back on Tuesday 5th January.  
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Star Pupil Award 

 

KS1 Lawrence Whitmarsh    

KS2 Isaac Bainbridge 

 

 

 
 

After School Clubs from Tuesday 5th January  
 

For the first week back, Mrs Gabbott will be doing stay and play sessions. From the 

second week the clubs will be as follows: 
 

Monday   Baking Club  
 

Tuesday  Art Club/Year 6 Booster  
 

Wednesday   Sports Club   
 

Thursday   Is it Magic   
 

Friday    Cricket Fun Session   

 

 

Tuesday 5th January    School starts  

Friday 12th February   Half term     

Wednesday 9th March  Class 2 to Yorkshire Showground – Grow your own potatoes  

Tuesday 22nd March   Whole School to Carlton Lodge Activity Centre 

Thursday 24th March   School Closes for Easter    

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 


